
SUMMER SEMESTER 2025

ORIENTATION WEEK – Since 10.2. an adaptation week will take 
place for incoming Erasmus students.

WELCOME BACK – In the first week of March, an event will take 
place in the Student Club Kampa for students who have returned from 
Erasmus mobility and would like to share their experiences with other 
students. It will be an informal get-together and sharing of good practice.

StuduJU, CestuJU -
An event for students who would like to go abroad will take 
place on 8 April 2025.
You can look forward to sharing experiences and tips from students who 
have already participated in a trip abroad and promotional stands of the 
Universitiy's partners focusing on studying and working abroad.
There will also be a tasting of national dishes from around the world 
prepared by our international students. 




